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The Association of Fish and Wildlife Agencies is looking for people aged 18 and over to respond to a variety of questions about hunting, fishing, and wildlife-watching that may be asked on a national survey.  The survey research interview will take approximately 60 minutes and participants will receive $50.


FOR MORE INFORMATION
Contact NORC @ the University of Chicago at:  
xxx-xxx-xxxx or email: xxx



[bookmark: _GoBack]
Paperwork Reduction Act Statement:  We are collecting this information subject to the Paperwork Reduction Act (44 U.S.C. 3501) to test and refine the questionnaires for the 2022 National survey of FHWAR.  Your response is voluntary and we will not share your response publicly.  We may not conduct or sponsor and you are not required to respond to a collection of information unless it displays a currently valid OMB Control Number.  OMB has reviewed and approved this focus group and assigned OMB Control Number 1090-0011.
Estimated Burden Statement:  We estimate it will take 60 minutes for the cognitive interview and 10 minutes for the phone debriefing, including time to read instructions and gather information.  You may submit comments on any aspect of this information collection to the Service Information Collection Clearance Officer, U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service, 5275 Leesburg Pike, MS:  PRB (JAO/3W), Falls Church, VA  22041-3803, or via email at Info_Coll@fws.gov.  
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